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119 East 7th Street, Bloomsburg, PA 17815-1999 ( William Gelgot, Chief of Police
Phone 570-784-4155 ( Fax 570-317-2408 ( www.bloompd.com 
Media Release

For More information Contact William Gelgot, Chief of Police

Date: Monday, January 06, 2020

Subject: Emergency Siren and Address System Test
On Monday, January 13, 2020, the Bloomsburg Police Department will be testing the Emergency Siren and Address System. The testing will occur between 10:00am and 1:00pm.

Residents living in the area of the Bloomsburg Fairgrounds, the Bloomsburg High School and the Town’s Public Works facilities may hear several tests of the system during this time period.

The testing will include both a loud tone and an announcement advising the system is being tested.


      
